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April 1, 2022
Non-Covered Procedure Codes for Minnesota Health Care Programs

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) has identified a limited number of procedure
codes that are not eligible for reimbursement for Minnesota Health Care Programs (MHCP) member’s claims.
Non-covered codes are those listed as Fact Code 4 on the Department of Human Services’ published fee schedule
which can be found at:

https://mn.gov/dhs/partners-and-providers/policies-procedures/minnesota-health-care-programs/provider/billing/fee-
schedule/

Effective with claims processed beginning on May 1, 2022, edits will be implemented resulting in denials for these
procedure codes as non-covered under the benefit set. Providers that have agreements identifying specific codes
for reimbursement should continue to submit the code(s) for appropriate claims adjudication.

Products Impacted:
e Blue Advantage Families and Children (F&C)
e Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+)
SecureBlue (MSHO)
MinnesotaCare (MNCare)

Questions?
If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-866-518-8448.
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